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MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 0411;” u.p. e
FOR : HEADS, PRESIDENTS, AND OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF PUBLIC
AND PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS, AND OTHER
RELEVANT STAKEHOLDERS
THROUGH CHED CENTRAL AND REGIONAL OFFICIALS AND STAFF
SUBJECT : VIRTUAL NATIONAL PUBLIC ORIENTATION ON CHED

MEMORANDUM ORDER (CMO) NO. 20, SERIES OF 2021,
OTHERWISE KNOWN AS THE “GUIDELINES ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF FLEXIBLE LEARNING OPTIONS AND
GRADUAL REOPENING OF CAMPUSES FOR LIMITED
FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES DURING THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC
PERIOD FOR THE BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN MARINE
TRANSPORTATION (BSMT) AND BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN
MARINE ENGINEERING (BSMarE) PROGRAMS”

DATE : 15 OCTOBER 2021

The Commission on Higher Education (CHED), through the Office of Programs and
Standards Development (OPSD), will conduct a Virtual National Public Orientation on CHED
Memorandum Order (CMO) No. 20, series of 2021, otherwise known as the “Guidelines on
the Implementation of Flexbile Learning Options and Gradual Reopening of Campuses for
Limited Face-to-face Classes During the COVID-19 Pandemic Period for the Bachelor of
Science in Marine Transportation (BSMT) and Bachelor of Science in Marine Engineering
(BSMark) Programs” on October 22, 2021 (Friday), at 8:00 AM to 12:00 NN via Zoom.

Relative to this, heads, presidents, officers-in-charge, vice-presidents for academic affairs,
faculty, and students of maritime higher education institutions (MHEIs); representatives from
relevant stakeholders; and, CHED Regional Office (CHEDRO) Directors and/or Supervisors,
are invited to attend the said public orientation. A copy of the guidelines may be downloaded

from the CHED website (www.ched.qgov.ph, then click Issuances) beginning October 20,
2021 (Tuesday).

Due to limitations in the platform, please register at https:/forms.ale/h4bntdAhmnfw3SR1A
to receive the zoom credentials for the said orientation. Participants who will not be able to

attend the online presentation of the guidelines may visit the CHED Facebook page for the
livestream.,
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This consultation process is in consonance with the IATF guidelines on physical distancing
and prohibition of mass gatherings during this COVID-19 pandemic.

For queries and concerns, you may reach Ms. Nina Palaganas of the Office of Programs and
Standards Development via maritime.education@ched.qov.ph.

Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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